
Dear Campus Community:

As we move through the end of the summer and into the fall 2021 semester, we are resuming the
Health and Safety Task Force’s COVID-19 Newsletter and will provide updated news every two weeks
to help keep the campus informed. To understand Cal Maritime’s current COVID protocols, we
require staff and faculty must complete the latest COVID training located through Brightspace. This
includes slides, a quiz, and certification.  Log in using your single sign-on, read the announcement,
then click “content” and click the blue link below the download button to review slides. Once
completed with the slides, click “Quizzes” from the menu, click on the COVID quiz, and start. This will
take you through the quiz and certification.

Students and Cadets, please take direction on when to access Brightspace based on specific Student
Affairs communications to returning and incoming students and cadets to follow.

In addition, please be sure you have read the recent communications from President Cropper and
stay up on the latest information at the COVID Information website.

Everyone coming to campus must continue to complete the daily health check, and if you do not
feel well, whether vaccinated or not, you will need to be tested and provide a negative COVID test or
physician’s clearance prior to coming back on campus.

Staff and Faculty Only
Each employee will need to complete a Vaccination verification. Login to Peoplesoft, and under
employee self-service, select the bottom right panel named CSU COVID19 Self Certification.

Students and Cadets
If you are fully vaccinated and elect not to wear a face mask, please complete the Brightspace

https://csum.brightspace.com/
https://www.csum.edu/alert/covid-19/
https://cmshr.csum.edu/psp/HMAPRD/EMPLOYEE/HRMS/h/?tab=DEFAULT


training linked above and provide proof of vaccination to the Student Health Center at
Healthcenter@CSUM.edu.

mailto:Healthcenter@CSUM.edu



